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Prayer
Our prayer room is located 

at the front, right of the 
auditorium & open after 
each service for those 

who’d like prayer or want to 
talk with someone.

Bible Study
Our Fall Bible Study meets 

at 9am weekly in the 
Fireside Room through 

11/11. Consider attending 
as we study Psalms. No 

sign-up required.

Visitors
If you’re visiting & haven’t 

been to our visitor 
reception, join us after the 
service in the Living Room 

to meet some people & 
receive a gift!

j

Bible Study
Our Fall Bible Study meets 

at 9am weekly in the 
Fireside Room through 

11/11. Consider attending 
as we study Psalms. No 

sign-up required.

Visitors
If you’re visiting & haven’t 

been to our visitor 
reception, join us after the 
service in the Living Room 

to meet some people & 
receive a gift!

October 14, 2018

Upcoming Events & Announcements
Special Event: Rosaria Butterfield – October 17, 6:30pm, Auditorium. We’re 

honored to have Rosaria Butterfield joining us on Wed., Oct. 17. To sign-up for 
this event, visit idcraleigh.com/sign-up.

Childcare Workers Needed – Email summer@idcraleigh.com if you are willing to 
provide childcare for the Rosaria Butterfield event @ IDC on Oct. 17, from 
6:10-7:45pm. Individuals will receive $20 for working the evening.

Wake County Foster Care Info Night – October 18, 6-8pm, Harvest Church 
Cary. If you’re interested in learning more about caring for orphans, specifically 
through foster care, consider attending this event. No childcare provided.

127 Worldwide – October 25, 6:45-8pm, Community Room. 127 Worldwide 
will have an informational night on October 25 in the Community Room at the 
IDC building from 6:45-8pm. Come learn more about the mission & vision of 
127 Worldwide. Discover ways that your family can join us in tangibly living out 
James 1:27. Coffee & desserts will be provided. Direct questions 
to restorehope@127worldwide.org.

¿Hablas Español? – October 27, 6pm, Fireside Room. ¡Queremos invitarte a 
nuestras reuniones mensuales en las que compartiremos el evangelio y 
nuestras vidas! Mas información: espanol@idcraleigh.com.

Membership Class – November 3, 9am-12pm, Community Room. Please visit 
idcraleigh.com/membership-class/ to sign up. Childcare provided upon request.

Growth Groups – Email growthgroups@idcraleigh.com for more info about 
growth groups or visit idcraleigh.com/next-steps/#growthgroups. Email Micah 
Lang at micah@idcraleigh.com for more info about our 6-12th grade growth 
groups.

Congratulations – to Luis & Ingrid Candor on the birth of Sebastian Alexander 
on 10/9 and to Josh & Deborah Cornelissen on the birth of Caleb James on 
10/10!
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